Port

of Seattle

PortGen: Construction and Small Works
Virtual Meet & Greet
January 25, 2021

The Port of Seattle is partnering with the National Association of Minority Contractors
(NAMC-Washington) to host a virtual meet and greet with leaders from the Port
Construction Services and Small Works departments. Our Prime Job Order Contractor
(JOC) will also be present.

The purpose of the event is to introduce contractors to various departments and
opportunities within the Port of Seattle. Participants will be able to virtually speak to
Port personnel in these departments and learn of upcoming Small Works, Port
Construction Services, and Job Order Contract opportunities, the requirements, and
what to expect if awarded a contract.

You will also have an opportunity to learn about 2021 activities that are on the
horizon for the Diversity in Contracting department.

Date: January 25, 2021
Time: 1:00 - 3:00 p.m.
Location: Microsoft Teams (Virtual)

Register Here

Port of Seattle
Questions? Contact us at
diversityincontracting@ portseattle.org



http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=ikqvur9ab&oeidk=a07ehh80ixd3b7382d8

